
1

M25 Junction 28

From: Mawdsley, Edwin
Sent: 11 May 2021 13:19
To: M25 Junction 28
Subject: FW: PINS Ref: TR010029 - Highways England M25/J28 Improvement Scheme

Categories: Deadline

 
 

From: Keith Murray   
Sent: 10 May 2021 17:02 

 
 

 
Subject: PINS Ref: TR010029 - Highways England M25/J28 Improvement Scheme 
 
Dear Edwin, as you are aware from our previous exchanges I am instructed to act on behalf of Luddington 
Golf Ltd (‘LGL’), LGL being the owners of the leasehold interest in Maylands Golf Course, and on whose 
behalf I made a Written Representation against the above scheme on 4th February 2021. 
 
During the course of the previous weeks LGL and Highways England (‘HE’) have reached a provisional 
agreement in respect of the accommodation works necessary for the continuance of the golf course: which 
agreement is now in the process of being formalised. LGL is therefore pleased to confirm that it is satisfied 
with the arrangements proposed by HE as the Applicants Change Request 7. 
 
Furthermore as Change Request 7 meets all the concerns set out in LGL’s Written Representation and as 
LGL has HE’s assurance that HE will conclude the formal agreement referred to above, please accept this 
communication as formal notice that the Written Representation opposing the improvement scheme made 
by LGL is withdrawn. 
 
Under the circumstances therefore, would you please advise the Examining Authority that LGL does not 
intend to appear at the Issue Specific Hearing 3 set for Wednesday 12th May 2021.  
 
Regards Keith 
 
Keith Murray Consultants Ltd 
 
Please note our new contact details below 
 

 
       

     
 

 
This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure. It is strictly prohibited to disseminate, distribute 
or copy this communication if you are not the intended recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for delivering 
the message. If you have received this communication in error, please accept our apology. Please telephone the 
sender on the above number or email them by return 

Reasonable care has been taken to ensure that this communication (and any attachments or hyperlinks contained 
within it) is free from computer viruses. No responsibility is accepted by Keith Murray Consultants Limited and the 
recipient should carry out any appropriate virus checks.  
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Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and intended 
solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email and its attachments, 
you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if 
you believe you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your system. 

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring, recording and 
auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has 
taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage 
caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks. 

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or policies of the 
Inspectorate. 

DPC:76616c646f72 

 




